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Adoption Statement 

 

In accordance with Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012 (As amended), notice is hereby given that the Open Space 
Provision and Commuted Payments Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was formally 
adopted by the Council on 30 September 2019. 

The SPD outlines the commitment of the Council to promote a wide range of well-designed 
sport, leisure and play facilities.  The guidance document demonstrates how commuted sums 
will be used in providing, maintaining and enhancing the open space assets across the 
borough.  

Details of the Cabinet Member decision including the Cabinet Member report and statement 
summarising the consultation responses, are available on the council’s website . 

The Open Space Provision and Commuted Payments Supplementary Planning Document 
(SPD) and this adoption statement are available to view on the Council’s website. 

Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the SPD, may apply to the High Court for 
permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such application must be made 
promptly and in any event not later than three months after the date on which the SPD was 
adopted. 

If you have any questions on the SPD, please contact the Planning Policy team by telephone 
on 0161 4742738 or via e-mail at planning.policy@stockport.gov.uk. 

 

http://democracy.stockport.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=1015&MId=26522&Ver=4
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/supplementary-planning-documents-and-guidance/supplementary-planning-documents

